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654-01G-RBKC letter-210429 

Miriam Molina-Gea 
Capital Projects 
Social Investment and Property Department 
Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea 
B1 18, Kensington Town Hall 
Hornton Street 
London 
W8 7NX 

29 April 2021 

Dear Miriam 
 
 
654 Barlby New Schools 
 
We conf irm that the materials we have specified are compliant with the Building 
Regulations. The alternative insulation products that we have proposed or reviewed for 
completing the works are also compliant with the Building Regulations.  
 
As the Architect, we have undertaken regular site visits and inspections and have not 
observed the installation of any products that have not been approved. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Simon Dove 
 
Senior Associate 
Penoyre & Prasad  
 
 
cc 
Andrew Sweeney Mace 
 
 
 


